21-10-2011

Appointees to new Board of Management: Sylvester Tokarska and Ailish Maher will be the new parents’ representatives when the Board of Management commences its term of office on 1st December 2011.Thank you to all concerned for your cooperation with this postal vote. A general meeting will be held in November to create a new Parents’ Association.

Green Schools Information: Thank you to all who brought in phones and clothes for re-cycling. The money collected will now be allocated to other projects under our new theme of water. The 7 November is the collection date for shoe-boxes. An information leaflet has already been forwarded to all children and we would encourage as many as possible to get involved.

Blue Flag and Sports Information: We have just registered for The Active Blue Flag which is awarded in recognition of all sporting activities and fixtures throughout the school year. To date, we have participated in County Cross-Country Competitions, U-11 boys and girls’ football and the senior classes in the football competition Roinn D are through to The North Final, which will take place in Borrisokane, on Monday 24th October at 12.30pm against Redwood/Lorrha.We wish them luck in their quest as they proved themselves very worthy finalists having beaten Rathcabbin and Ballinahinch, in a match that finished in extra-time. Heartiest congratulations to our three gold-medalists,Caoilfhionn Maher, Katie Grace and Bríd Hayes who won the cross-country competitions in Thurles recently.
Calendar: The following dates are to be noted.

24 October


North Final in Football
27 October


School Closure-Presidential Election

28 October


School Closure at 12.30pm-Staff Meeting

28 October-6 November:
School Closure-Mid-Term Break

7 November


School re-opens (Shoe-box collection)

16 November


Meeting at 8pm for parents of First Communion Class

27 April



Confirmation at 11am in Youghalarra Church
